
Frozen Meal Delivery and Distribution 

 

 

SENIOR SERVICES NUTRITION PROGRAM 

MEAL DISTRIBUTION SCHEDULE 

JUNE 2021 

In the best interest of Senior Services nutrition program participants and staff, we 

will be continuing with frozen meal distributions for June 2021. 

Home Delivered Meal Participants: 

Frozen meals will be delivered directly to your home according to the same 

schedule below. Please notify our staff in advance at 708-383-8060, if you are 

unable to receive a delivery on any of the specified days below. 

Congregate Meal Participants:  

Drive-thru meal pickup will occur at Senior Services, 130 S. Oak Park Ave, from 

11:00AM-1:00PM on the following days: 

 
 

Friday, June 4th 

Friday, June 11th 

Friday, June 18th 

Friday, June 25th 

*Distribution dates may be subject to change. Please be sure to routinely check our website at 

https://oakparktownship.org/senior-services/ for program updates.* 

Drive Thru Lane Directions:  

• Participants coming to retrieve meals from our drive-thru pickup must wear 

a mask and remain in their vehicles until a staff person delivers their meal. 

• Please enter through the alley from Pleasant Street behind St. Edmund’s 

Church. We will have staff ready to assist you with navigating the pickup. 

 

Senior Services is closed to the public at this time. Senior Services staff are 

available by phone, Monday thru Friday from 9:00AM-5:00PM, at 708-383-8060. 

https://oakparktownship.org/senior-services/

